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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all have a super bank holiday weekend. 

Today we had a lovely visit 

from some ducklings from a  

local farm.  Please ask your 

child about their experience.  It 

would be great if the children 

made a card over the weekend 

to say thank you to the farm. 

Please return any uniform that 

has been  

borrowed– we 

are getting 

very low on 

spare kit now. 

Chat, Play and Read 

 

Don’t forget to chat, play and 

read with your child over the 

bank holiday weekend.  We 

would love to see some photos 

and videos uploaded onto  

Tapestry. 

Reading Task 

Please encourage your child to 

complete the reading task on 

the back of this newsletter and  

complete each 

drawing. 


